
Green Acre School Community Council 

Regular Meeting 

Date: May 14,2020 online via Microsoft Teams 

Meeting Called By: Lynda Letkeman  

Attendees: Lynda Letkeman, Vicki Harris, Mary Reay, Rhonda Harkins, Darell 

Ginther, Bobbi Bremmner 

Others Present: Al Maier, Michelle Hildebrand, Terri Prete, Jen Vidal 

Minutes: Vicki Harris, (note: there were glitches with internet connection) 

 

Opened with round table discussion of how everyone has been doing. 

Old Business 

Bobbi will follow up to confirm the co-op fundraiser is set up for November. 

It was mentioned that it feels important for the SCC to meet with Mr. Radford 

before fall to discuss any concerns or changes, everyone agreed. 

New Business  

Mrs.Hildebrand is going to have a drive through photo cap and gown for the 

kindergarten class. There will also be a drive through meet and greet for new 

kindergarten students. 

Mrs.Genereaux  is making a video for the grade 8 grad class. 

Mary made a motion to offer scholarships to the grade 8 class, as has been 

done with past grade 8 classes. Darell Second. 

Bobbi made a motion to spend up to $500 for some sort of year end 

celebration and gifts.  Rhonda second. The group brain stormed ideas of how 

that might look and gift ideas. Bobbi will have Alcott Embroidery offer the 

teachers some suggestions. 



Lynda mentioned that I (Vicki) will be moving, and the position of 

secretary/treasurer will need to be filled. Mary agreed to help train the new 

person. 

Lynda suggested that the SCC host a mental health first aid class for Rapid View 

Community as the mental health topic has been discussed at previous 

meetings. Adrianna Richards and Anne Duriez of Meadow Lake are interested 

in teaching it.  To be discussed again in the fall. 

Principal’s Report  

The teachers will meet with Mr.Radford next week regarding the LIP (learning 

improvement plan) 

Division Report       

There has been some interest in the Dorintosh school building. It is no longer 

set to be demolished. 

Dorintosh supplies have been divided and will be sent out accordingly. 

There have been some ideas as to how school will be attended in the fall do to 

the pandemic, however nothing has been decided at this time.   

 

Next Meeting:  June 8.   7:00pm School Gym 

 

Meeting Adjourned 

 


